
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

Last Week’s Collections - £651.39 
Standing Orders - £132.50     

DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 27 APRIL 2025 
At Sacred Heart Church Flitwick 

2 pm Eucharistic Adoration 
3 pm Divine Mercy 

 
 

RESURRECTION LIGHT 
Risen Christ, when darkness overwhelms us 
may your dawn beckon. 
 
When fear paralyses us  
may your touch release us. 
 
When grief torments us  
may your peace enfold us. 
 
When memories haunt us  
may your presence heal us. 
 
When justice fails us  
may your anger ignite us. 
 
When apathy stagnates us  
may your challenge renew us. 
 
When courage leaves us  
may your spirit inspire us. 
 
When despair grips us  
may your hope restore us.  
 
And when death threatens us  
may your resurrection light lead us. 
 
Amen.   Annabel Shilson-Thomas/CAFOD 

REIMAGINING BAPTISM 
An important seminar for parish catechists 
about how baptism is understood in the 
life of the Church today. It takes place on 
9th & 10th May at the cathedral hall in 
Southwark. 
 
Booking details etc are available on a 
poster in the porch. It would be great if 
some of our parish catechists could take 
part in this event. 
 

PRISON CHAPLAINCY OPPORTUNITY 
Have you ever thought how you could play 
a crucial role in the rehabilitation of 
prisoners, to look for the good in someone 
and encourage its nurture and growth?  
 
HMP Grendon & Springhill are looking to 
contract a chaplain for 20 hours per week. 
While this could be someone ordained, it 
is also very much open to the laity to 
apply.  
 
Lay applicants should have a proven caring 
manner, good communication skills, and a 
Certificate in Catholic Education or 
something equivalent. 
 
Even if you do not have this last 
qualification, candidates who display a 
desire to obtain one in the near future will 
also be considered.  
 
Ordained applicants will need to have 
Bishop David’s permission to apply.  
For further details and to apply, please 
visit:  
https://jobs.justice.gov.uk/careers/JobDe
tail/4221-HMP-Grendon-Springhill-RC-
Chaplain-Part-Time-20-hrs/4221   
 
Please note that the deadline for 
applications is Friday, 25th April. 
 
 

VINTAGE AFTERNOON TEA 
Our next popular parish Vintage Afternoon 
Tea is next Friday 25th April from 2pm to 
4pm.  Cost is just on £6 pp.  All Welcome. 
 

 
Presbytery, Harrowden Road, 

Bedford. MK42 0SP 
Parish Priest:  01234 342641  

Website: https://christthekingbedford.com  
Parish Email: 

parish.christthekingbedford@northamptondiocese.org  
Father Richard’s Email: 

frrichard.aladics@northamptondiocese.org  
Hall Bookings:  01372 457651 

Registered Charity Number: 234091  
 

MASSES AND INTENTIONS 

19th to 27th April 2025    
Sat 19th April       Holy Saturday   
7:45pm The Easter Vigil and First Mass of   
               Easter, the newly baptised and the   
               newly confirmed.   
Sun 20th April       Easter Sunday 
8:30am Latin Mass (1962 Missal): Pro Populo  
10:30am Mass: Francis and Winifred McAuley,  
                            anniv  
5pm Kerala Mass:    
Mon 21st April 
8:30am Mass: The Thornton family 
 
 
Tue 22nd April     
No Mass  
 
 
Wed 23rd  April       
No Mass 
    
Thu 24th April           
9:30am  Requiem Mass for Vincenzo Fiore (RIP)  
  
Fri 25th April            
11am Adoration & Confession until 11:45am  
12 noon Mass: Nick Elia (RIP) 
12:30pm Mother’s Prayers 
  
Sat 26th April        
6pm Mass : TBA 
   
Sun 27th April       2nd Sunday of Easter 
8:30am Latin Mass (1962 Missal): TBA 
10:30am Mass:  TBA 
5pm Kerala Mass:      
 

 
SUNDAY’S RESPONSORIAL PSALM 

 
This is the day the Lord  has made 

Let us rejoice in it and be glad.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The past seven days have been a week like 
no other and now, with the celebration of 
the Resurrection, we want our profession 
of faith to transform the life of our parish 
and be the seed-bed of new life for many 
others.  
 
A blessed and joyous Easter to you and 
your family! 
 

CHURCH PASSAGE WAYS  
Please remember to keep the entrance 
passage way clear.  
 
Sometimes the Food Bank basket is placed 
in the doorway with a piece of furniture.  
 
We are required to keep the entrance, fire 
exit, and side aisles free of any obstacles. 
 
If you see anything in these areas, please 
move them well aside. 
 

THE CHISEN FOUNDATION 
CHISEN (Children with Special Educational 
Needs in Ghana) are having an appeal next 
week-end 26th/27th April. 
 
CHISEN is a local registered charity that 
many of you will be familiar with. We 
sincerely thank all of you who have 
supported us in the past.  
 
With your continued help we will move 
forward to the completion of the House of 
Hope which will become an educational 
centre offering care and support to 
children and their families with special 
needs and disabilities in a country where 
any help is sadly lacking. 
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